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June 23, 1997

Steven W. Kerber, Fire Chief
Regional Fire-Rescue

7951 W. McCartney Road
Coolidge, Arizona 85228

Dear Chief Kerber:

We are in receipt of your letter of inquiry dated May 28, 1997 regarding
subscription fire department status.

The classification of a property as Class 9 or Dwelling Class 8 within 5 miles of a
recognized fire station is applicable only to subscribing property owners and is to
be verified by an agent and/or insurer in writing a policy.

Enclosed please find an excerpt from the General Rules section of the Public
Protection Classification Manual. Please refer to General Rule 6, which states
that the published Class is applicable to subscribers only whenever a footnote
advising of a subscription fire department appears in the manual for a particular
jurisdiction.

Class 10 applies to non-subscribing properties.

Should you have additional questions or concerns, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

@w Soelbee

Randy J. Surber
Manager
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